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 On Wednesday 16th October, we are celebrating Harvest 
Festival.  

Year 5 pupils will be performing in the school hall and 
parents are welcome to come and watch at 10am. 

Please bring in any spare dried, tinned or packet food you 
have to help those in need within our community by 
Wednesday. 

This will be collected and distributed by the Hinge Centre. 

Harvest Festival 



 

Attend – Go to or be present at a place or event. Can you think of any jobs 
that need people to attend the place of work? 
Flexible – Being able to adjust to new changes or situations. Flexible working 
is an arrangement allowing people to choose when and where they complete 
their work. 
Leisure – Free time to do the things you enjoy, like reading, playing or 
watching TV. Spending time and interacting with others is an important part 
of life, both when we are working and in our leisure time.  
Policy – A set of rules or guidelines that a company or person can use to help 
make decisions and take actions. AmazonÕs new policy is very different from 
the UK governmentÕs approach. 
Proposal – Ideas or plans that someone suggests to others for approval or 
agreement to move forward with a project, event, or action. The UK 
governmentÕs approach is to make flexible working a right for employees, as 
promised in a new law proposal due to be announced later this year. 
Remotely – Doing something from a distance or a different location, often 
using computers or phones to stay connected. They may wish to work in the 
office or somewhere remotely, such as at home.  

Picture News 



 

Tickets are now on sale for our 
Halloween Disco! 
Year 3 & 4 - 3.45-5.15 
Year 5 & 6 - 5.30-7pm 
£5 a ticket which includes a hot 
dog + a can/bottled water. 
Tickets will be issued to pupils week 
commencing 21st October. 

Halloween Disco 

 Parents Evening 
Please contact your child's class teacher on 
‘class dojoÕ if you have not yet made a parents 
evening appointment.  Please ensure you fill out 
your child's data collection sheet at parents 
evening and post in the box on reception. It is 
very important that this information is up to 
date and and accurate should we need to contact you.  

 

 
As I am currently Acting Headteacher until Mrs Beckett 
returns, Mrs Sanderson is taking over my previous role and 
is now the Acting Deputy Headteacher. Mrs Sanderson will 
be teaching Class 12 on a Thursday and Friday and Mrs 
Staples has kindly increased her hours, when possible, to 
teach Class 9 on a Friday.  
Thank you for all your support, it is much appreciated. 

Message from Mrs Kirby 



 

On Tuesday night a large group of enthusiastic children took part in one of the inter-
school cross-country competitions held by the school sports partnership at Headlands 
school. Children in Year 3 and 4 had to run between 800-1000m and children in Year 5 and 
6 had to run between 1200-1500m. The results were: 
 
Year 3 and 4 girls 
Frankie 1st 
Annabelle 2nd 
Elise 4th 
Daina 6th 
Summer 7th 
Katie 15th 
Maya 20th 
Isla 23rd 
Isabelle 24th 
 
Year 5 and 6 girls  
Alarna 2nd 
Elisha 8th 
Molly 10th 
Lilly 12th 
Thea 15th 
Maddie 18th 
Adilynn-Iris 19th 
Jemima 22nd 
 
Any child in the top 3 received a medal and any 
child in the top 10 qualified for the next round which will take place later in October at 
Hornsea. Well done to all the children who took part. They were amazing! 

Cross Country 

Year 3 and 4 boys 
Ronnie 10th 
Alex 16th 
Eli 21st 
Myles 24th 
Finn 25th 
Ciaran 30th  
Theo 32nd  

Year 5 and 6 boys 
Alfie 1st 
Archie 2nd 
Charlie 4th 
Deniz 12th 
Bradley 16th 
Samuel 18th 
Qais 20th 



 

 
Burlington Junior School Noticeboard 

Club 
Cancellations 

Cheerleading will be 
cancelled on 15th 

October. 

Dinner Receipts 
If you pay school 

dinners for your child, 
please ensure you retain 
your receipts which are 

sent to class daily. 

Weather 
Please ensure your child 

brings in a coat/hat/
gloves due to the 

change of weather 
conditions. 

 Swimming 
Year 4 Swimming every 

Wednesday.  

Please remember your 
childÕs swimming kit. 

Harvest Festival 
Please bring in any dried 

food/tins for the 
Harvest Festival on 

Wednesday. These will 
be donated to The Hinge 

Centre. 

Halloween Disco 
Tickets are now on sale. Please 

see the reception. £5 per 
ticket which includes a Hot 

Dog and Drink. 



 

Please note these dates may be subject to change. 
More details about many of the events will be sent out in separate 
letters. 

Dates for Diary 

Tuesday 15th October Parents Evening 

Wednesday 16th October Harvest Festival (Yr 5 Pupils to perform to  

Y5 parents) 

Year 4 Swimming 

Year 5 & 6 Football (Holderness Academy) 

Monday 21st October Girls Football - (Tigers Trust) Martongate Primary 
School (Selected pupils only) 

Tuesday 22nd October Year 4 - Howsham Mill 

Year 6 Weight and Measure 

Year 3 & Year 5 Mental Health Workshop 
Wednesday 23rd October Year 4 Swimming 

Football (Tigers Trust) at CYP 
Thursday 24th October Energy Music Concert (Brid Spa) - Year 4 

Halloween Disco: 

Year 3/4 - 3.45 - 5.15 

Year 5/6 - 5.30 - 7pm 
Friday 25th October Break up for Half Term 
Monday 4th November Return to School 

Tuesday 5th November Year 3 Stay & Read 
Thursday 7th November Year 4 Stay & Read 

Wednesday 13th November Year 5 Stay & Read 

Friday 15th November Children in Need (wear something spotty or yellow 
for a donation) 

Wednesday 20th November Year 6 Stay & Read 

Monday 9th December Parent/Toddler performance pm (TBC) 

Tuesday 10th Decemebr Christmas Dinner - Christmas Jumpers Welcome! 

Wednesday 11th December Y3/4 Christmas play evening 6pm start 

Thursday 19th December Christmas party day - Party clothes 



 

https://bridlington-ss.classforkids.io/camp/42 

Bridlington Soccer School 


